
 

Visit the ERW Website for more information: 

Edgartown Race Weekend Sailors: 

The entire Edgartown Yacht Club community hopes you and your families are safe and 
healthy. This year is certainly out of the ordinary, yet we look forward to getting some 
racing in this summer. 

We believe the Edgartown Race Weekend will kick off this year’s Big Boat racing 
season. We also hope you'll be here with us! 

An update on Edgartown Race Weekend 2020: 

 ’Round-the-Island (Saturday, August 1) will be run as planned – free moorings for 
two days will still be provided 

 ’Round-the-Sound (Saturday, August 1) will be run as planned 
 Buoy racing segment (July 30 – 31) is canceled – refund for this year’s ‘Round-

the-Buoy segment will be provided 
 As of now, teams will not have overnight docking at the main Clubhouse at EYC 

– this will hopefully change as Massachusetts moves through its Reopening 
Phases and our team will provide updates as things progress 

 Current State and Local guidelines currently prohibit us from hosting our 
traditional social activities associated with Edgartown Race Weekend, but we 
hope that with future Reopening Phases, a modified social program will be 
allowed for the event and our team will provide updates as things progress 

o Chase boat and sail / gear storage is available at the Junior Yacht Club 
and adjoining docks 

o EYC suggests teams bring tenders / chase boats if possible, as launch 
service will be limited 

 Skippers’ meetings and race notifications will be done digitally 
o Keep an eye out on the ERW Yacht Scoring page for announcements 

 All teams are required to review and adhere to the State of Massachusetts 
guidelines regarding COVID-19 (click HERE for information), not only for the 
health and safety of sailors, but also the entire Martha’s Vineyard community 



If teams are not planning on racing ‘RTI this year given current conditions, we will 
provide a full refund of this year’s entry fee (please contact Margaret Passafiume in the 
Race Office at raceadministrator@edgartownyc.org for assistance). 

Updates to follow as we draw closer to first gun. Looking forward to seeing everyone out 
on the water, and please do not hesitate to reach out to Alex (alextnugent@gmail.com), 
Hal (haraldfindlay@gmail.com), and Margaret with any questions or concerns. 

All the best, 

Alex Nugent and Hal Findlay 
Edgartown Race Weekend Co-Chairs 


